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12th March 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 
School Trips and the Big School Camp – NURSERY 
 

At this time of year, it would be normal for us to be sending out school trip letters, which 

give your children the opportunity to visit farms, wildlife centres and theme parks etc.  With 

the uncertainty of when these venues will be able to open again safely, we have decided not 

to plan off site visits for the remainder of this academic year. 

 

We do however, appreciate the value of these trips and the impact it has on children’s 

wellbeing, learning and education, so we have some exciting news! 
 

The Big School Camp will be on site from Monday 12th to Sunday 18th July 2021. 

 

The BSC create full sized, temporary, campsites with a host of outdoor learning experiences 

at schools that encourage children and young people to build resilience, strengthen their 

mind-sets and engage with nature.  

 

On Monday 12th July Nursery Children are invited to attend a visual story around the 
campfire and we may even get to toast some marshmallows! 

 

You can find out more about The Big School Camp by clicking on the following link.  

https://www.bigschoolcamp.co.uk 

 

We would like all children to participate in the big school camp week but we will only be 

able to go ahead with this event if we have sufficient support and therefore asking for a 

voluntary contribution of £2.50 per child.  The payment request should now be visible on 

the school Gateway. 

 
Lunch 
Herts Catering will be providing a special Camp themed menu during this week.  Further 

details will be sent to you nearer the time.   

 

When we are able to confirm the booking, we will send out further information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Robert Staples 

HEADTEACHER 

https://www.bigschoolcamp.co.uk/

